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Are you ready for the International 

Dysphagia Diet Standards Initiative? 

 

Our OSP team are here 
to help you make the 
transition to IDDSI, the 
International Dysphagia 
Diet Standards Initiative, 
by May 2019. Remember 
to ask your visiting OSP 
clinician if you are unsure 
of how to get started, or 
call us on 0403903822 to 
discuss ideas on 
implementing IDDSI in 
your workplace.  
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